From: Connect Wagga

To: Atkinson, Crystal
Subject: Anonymous User completed Public Exhibition Submission - Boundary Changes
Date: Monday, 21 September 2020 10:49:51 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to
servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Public Exhibition Submission - Boundary
Changes' with the responses below on Boundary Changes — New clause proposed.
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The adoption of this Local Provision is an excellent move by council. I can not see any
negative impacts of it. It will provide the opportunity to properly utilise some of the small
to medium rural blocks in the area in a sensible manner while ensuring fragmentation does
not occur.





